Spotswood Pool General Membership and Board Meeting 8/27/23

Meeting start- 6:14 PM. Pool Members asked to sign in by their name.
Board members present: Todd McDaniel, Donna Zuna, Bryant Burnett, Scott

Corbin, Tonya Corbin, Ryan Nolan, Lora Pierce
Bryant began meeting complimenting the pool resurfacing job. Everyone agreed!
He said a non-present pool member asked if there could be a better way to get

pool closing updates besides Facebook, possibly via an app. Will look into this.

Treasurers Report- Printed report showed comparative budget review for 2022 &

2023. Hoping not to increase dues next season as minimum wage will not increase.
Asked to Encourage new memberships through advertising and word of mouth.

3 Board positions needed. Jeremy Bullock was newly elected and Tanya Corbin

agreed to stay on another year. Still need one voting board member - to be
decided.

Social Committee needed to help advertise via social media and help run events for

pool as well as ideas for fundraising. No volunteers were recruited.
Maintenance Committee needed to offset contractor costs.

Request for a swim lap lane o be considered.

Gen. Membership meeting adjourned- 6:33 PM.



